Appendix G – Environmental Compliance

The Hidden Falls Regional Park Trails Expansion Project Final Subsequent Environmental Impact Report (Final SEIR), which covers the activities applied for with this Grant Application on the Twilight Ride property, was published on September 4, 2020.
The Placer County Planning Commission will be providing a recommendation to the Board of Supervisors on the Final SEIR and the accompanying Conditional Use Permit Modification.  Both items are anticipated to be heard by the Board of Supervisors in mid-November of this year. 
It is understood that prior to the State approving funding for the proposed project, the Final SEIR must be certified by the Board of Supervisors.  A copy of the Environmental Checklist Form,  adopted Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Program, and Notice of Determination filed with the County and the State Clearinghouse will be included, as well as documentation of  State of California Department of Fish and Wildlife CEQA fees paid.   
